
For many children with special needs, the
holidays can be a sensory minefield of bright
lights, loud noises, crowded spaces, and
unfamiliar smells that easily overwhelm them.

Create a calm space: if you’re attending
gatherings, see if there’s a quiet room where
your child can retreat when they need a break.
Prepare for loud environments: Consider
using noise-canceling headphones or earplugs
to help your child cope with loud parties or
events.
Limit Decorations: Some children are sensitive
to flashing lights or certain decorations. Keep
your home environment soothing when
possible. 

Keep routines as normal as possible: Try to
stick to regular bedtimes, meal schedules,
and therapy routines as much as you can.
Visual Schedules: Use a visual calendar or
schedule to help your child know what to
expect each day.
Prepare for changes: When there are
unavoidable changes (such as travel or
visitors), talk about it ahead of time. Some
kids may even benefit from a social story that
explains what will happen. 

2. Stick to Routines

The holiday season can disrupt the typical
routine, which can be particularly stressful
for those with autism, ADHD, or anxiety
disorders.

The holidays are meant for joy, connection, and celebration. For families with
children, this time of year may also include added stress, uncertainty, and a
variety of challenges - particularly if those children have any additional needs.
Whether you’re dealing with sensory overload, changes in routine, or navigating
complex social expectations, the holidays can feel downright overwhelming.

We understand that every family’s situation is unique, so in this special edition of
our newsletter, we’re sharing some practical tips and emotional support to help
you and your family enjoy the season in a way that works for you. 

1. Plan for Sensory Overload



4. Communicate with
Family and Friends

Family gatherings can be tricky when
extended family doesn’t fully understand
your child’s needs or behaviors. Honest and
compassionate communication will help set
realistic expectations.

Set expectations ahead of time: Let family
members know about any sensitivities or
behaviors they may notice. It can be helpful to
frame these as things that help your child feel
more comfortable rather than focusing on the
behaviors themselves.
Prepare your child: If your child has difficulty
with social interactions, let them know in
advance who will be there and what they can
expect.
Set boundaries: It’s okay to step away from
situations that aren’t working. If your child
needs a break, excuse yourselves and take
some time to regroup. 

Create new traditions: Whether it’s a quiet
family dinner, a sensory-friendly light display,
or a cozy holiday movie marathon, find what
brings your family together and makes you feel
connected.
Let go of perfection: It’s easy to get caught up
in the idea of an “ideal” holiday, but remember
that the best memories come from the
moments of connection - no matter how
imperfect they may be.
Focus on your child’s strengths: Celebrate
what makes your child unique and find ways to
highlight their special talents and qualities
during the holidays. 

Remember that the holiday season is about
love, connection, and joy. These things come
in many different forms. Your family’s
celebration might look different from others,
and that’s okay! 
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Final Thoughts: Navigating the holiday season with a special needs child can present its challenges,
but it also offers opportunities for joy, connection, and lifelong memories. By planning ahead,
communicating openly, and embracing flexibility, you can create a holiday experience that honors
your family’s needs and brings joy to everyone involved.

We hope these tips help you feel empowered and supported as you move through this season.
You are doing an incredible job and your children are lucky to have you by their side. 

Wishing you a peaceful and joyful holiday season from, 
The providers at The Center for Pediatric Therapies

While the excitement of presents is a big part of the holiday season, it can sometimes lead to overstimulation
or frustration for children who have difficulty with transitions or managing complex emotions.

3. Simplify Gift-Giving

Focus on meaningful gifts: Consider gifts that are calming, sensory-friendly, or help with development - such as
weighted blankets, fidget toys, or books.
Don’t overwhelm with too many presents: A smaller number of girts, wrapped with care, might
be more manageable and enjoyable for your child than a pile of presents.
Give the gift of time: Plan for one-on-one activities that allow you to bond with
your child, such as a quiet movie night, a favorite outing, or baking together. 

 

5. Embrace the Uniqueness
of Your Celebration


